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Ofsted Inspection Report April 2019 

 

Dear Families 

 

Please find enclosed the report from our recent re-inspection, carried out by HMI in April 2019. The inspection 

took place over two days and, as the report explains, included rigorous work scrutinies, observations and 

interviews with a range of stakeholders. 

 

We are extremely pleased with the outcome of the report which verifies our internal judgements that 

Friezland School is a ‘good’ school in all areas. The report reflects the team’s dedication, rigour and hard work 

over the last two and a half years, which has ensured our children have received the education that they 

deserve. 

 

With every inspection, there are always next steps identified for a school which should support continued 

growth and sustainability. Many of the areas recommended for improvements by our inspector were 

identified through discussions with staff and had already been reflected in this year’s School Development 

Plan (available on the school website) with actions currently in place to bring about further progress and 

improvements. The inspector agreed with leaders that there was evidence to show the areas identified were 

already being addressed; ‘leaders have an accurate understanding of the school’s strengths and the priorities 

for development’.  

 

We would like to thank you for your continued support which was recognised through the Parent View 

surveys and texts. Through continued partnership working, we will ensure that Friezland Primary School 

remains a ‘happy school’ where pupils ‘feel safe and are well cared for’. We are all proud of the school’s 

progress since the last inspection and we will continue to work hard to fulfil our mission statement: ‘A Family 

Committed to Making a Difference’. 

 

Friezland staff and Governors. 

mailto:info@friezland.oldham.sch.uk

